
 
       

09 September 2010 
 
 
Congratulations Gimnazjum im. Feliksa Szo³drskiego!   
 
Your school has been selected to be a Pathfinder School as part of the Microsoft Partners in 
Learning Innovative Schools Program! With your school’s selection, you join an elite community 
of innovative schools from around the globe. 
 
The Worldwide Innovative Schools Program team of evaluators, which includes members of our 
International Advisory Council, Partners in Learning Regional Managers and Microsoft staff, 
started by reviewing 114 applications from 48 countries, finally selecting  56 of the top 
institutions for participation in the Pathfinder School Program.  Congratulations on making it 
through this highly selective process. 
 
The success of each participating school is critically important to helping drive system wide 
change through the Innovative Schools Program. We are excited to work with you and your 
school to achieve your goals as you lead your institution through change.  Based on your 
application responses, you have demonstrated strong school leadership with a proven record of 
innovation and successful change implementation.  Additionally, you have a vision for learning 
and have already started on the road to reform and improvement. Microsoft is honored to work 
with you on the next steps of this change process, and we appreciate your commitment to 
continuing this journey with us. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Kati Tuurala 
Partners in Learning Innovative Schools Program Manager 
Microsoft Corporation 
One Microsoft Way 
Redmond, WA 98052 
katit@microsoft.com  


